
City of   MONTGOMERY Alabama 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Jordan Demolition Company of Montgomery, Alabama, has been under contract with 
the City of Montgomery for demolition work for a period of approximately three (3) 
years. Within this time, this firm has completed the demolition of approximately 25 
masonry buildings in the downtown business district with complete success. 
 
Most of this work was in high-risk areas involving pedestrian and vehicular traffic. 
Throughout all work completed with this City, this firm has always exhibited 
efficient manpower, equipment and supervision to complete work in a satisfactory 
manner. It has been a pleasure to work with Mr. John Jordan and others of the firm. I 
have always found them to cooperate . . . even beyond the extent of the contract at 
times in order to keep schedule with their work. 
 
More details about this firm with the City of Montgomery will be made available 
upon request. 
 
 
 

 
 
Guthrie Jeffcoat 
Assistant City Engineer 
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